
Linda Kreamer
Harpswell

Senator Luchini, Representative Calazzo and members of the Committee on Veterans 
and Legal Affairs,
I’m writing to express my support for LD1330, “An Act To Join the National Popular 
Vote Compact”.  I’ve lived in Maine for thirty years and I don’t believe I have missed
voting in any election.  I'm convinced that Maine’s joining the National Popular Vote 
Interstate Compact will mean that my vote in Presidential elections will have the most
meaning and that Maine will be more fully represented in these elections that mean so
much for the country and for the citizens of Maine.  Thanks you for considering my 
thoughts.


